
Dear Friends,

We are pleased to announce the 4th International Meeting on Laminopathies, taking place 
in Madrid, Spain on May 9-12, 2023. The meeting will be open to researchers, physicians 
and patients from around the world with the main goal of synergistically exchange 
knowledge and ideas to better understand laminopathies and help develop new therapies. 
As in previous editions celebrated in Marseille, Bologna, and London, the meeting will 
include sessions focused on molecular mechanisms, clinical aspects, disease-modeling, as 
well as therapeutic strategies.

Although we have a preliminary agenda with exciting speakers, we are expecting more 
contributions from research and clinical groups as well as patient associations. The meeting 
will be an extraordinary opportunity to share your work on laminopathies in front of the best 
possible audience. 

Please visit the meeting’s website (https://www.laminopathy2023.com) or send us an email 
(info@laminopathy2023.com) for more information. You can also check for updates by 
following our Twitter account (https://twitter.com/IMLaminopathies). 

Registration and abstract submission will open in January 2023. We encourage you to save 
the date and consider contributing to the meeting. 

Thank you for helping us spread the word about the 4th International Meeting on 
Laminopathies. We look forward to seeing you in Madrid.

Best regards,
Organizing committee
Ignacio Pérez de Castro
Gisèle Bonne
Vicente Andrés
Giovanna Lattanzi
David Araujo-Vilar
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